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Tuesday 29th November 2022 
 
Dear parents / carers. 
 
Our Year 2 annual residential is fast approaching. We are all very much looking forward to sharing 
this wonderful experience with your child; creating memories and giving them the opportunity to 
explore Kingswood and the unique environment that it offers.  
 
We know that for many, the Year 2 residential is the first time your child is away from home.  We 
understand that the prospect of an overnight stay can be a daunting prospect for both parents and 
children, therefore we will be holding a parent meeting on Monday 12th December at 3.30pm. 
 
During this meeting, we will share a presentation providing more information about the residential 
and kit that your child will need, alongside a timetable for the three days which will include the type 
of activities your child will participate in. 
 
Children will be attending Kingswood on Monday 13th February to Wednesday 15th February 2023. 
 
Please visit https://www.kingswood.co.uk/locations/staffordshire for a taster of the adventures 
which our children have during the visit. 
 
Thank you for your continuing support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs C Gibbins 
Head of School 
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